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Mr. William J. Dircks
Executive Director for Operations
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

Dear Mr. Dircks:

I am^ writing on behalf of the members of the AD HOC Advisory Committee for
Review of the Enforcement Policy to inform you of the course of action we
intend to pursue absent further direction from the Commission.

The basic question to be. addressed is the extent to which the current
enforccment policy achieves its identified purpose, that is:

To promote anc protect the radiological health and safety cf the public,
including empicyees' health and safety, the ccamon defense and security,
and the environment by:

Ensuring compliance with hRC regulations and license ccnditions;.

Obtaining prompt correction of violations; ', *.

Deterring future violations; and.

Encouraging improvement of licensee performance, and by example,.

_ that of industry, including the prompt identification and reporting
of pctential safety problems.

Within' inherent limitations of time =and scope, the Committee wili examine and
evaluate a series ci basic issues and generate recommendations for the
considerhtien cf the Commission. Representative of the issues to be addressed
are:

Uhat is the appropriate role of incentives (both positive and negative).

to motivate licensees tc comply with requirements? What alternate
incentives tight be more effective?

Are the tables of civil penalty levels set at appropriate amounts? -.

What criteria should apply to the mitigation or escalation of civil.

penalties? Shculd these criteria be applied equally to Severity '

Levels I, 11 and III?

How shculd the Ccmmission deal with violatidns of minor significance?.
,

Under what circumstances, if any, should the liRC impose sanctions.

directly on individuals responsible for violations.
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What has been the effect cf regionalization on the enforcement program.

.ano its implccentation? Is nationwide cer.sistency in enforcement
necessary or desirable? Is it being achieved?

Does the present system identify. root causes of violations so that.

effective co~rrective actions can be taken? Are the lessons learned
genera'lized to the industry at large?

~ . . Is the current policy en material false statements effective in
~

encouraging candid, complete and timely information? Should changes
be made?

To what degree might the NRC increase reliance fer compliance on.

licensee self-identification - or evaluaticns cf third parties; e.g.,
INPC activities?

Should changes be made in the system used by the Cctaission to collect,.

analyze and report data on enforcement activities?

In order to address the:c questions, we intend to have an additicnal meeting
with NRC headquarters and regional staff in late January. Le also will be '

issuing shortly a rcc,uest fcr written public ccmments on the issues before
the Advisory Ccmmittee, such-corments to be submitted apprcximately 60 days
following the Federal Register anncuncement. In additicr., the Committee will
draw upcn input from licensees, the scientific community and the public. Uc
invite reccmmendations frce the Ccmmission of specific individuals ard
organizetions from whcm the Ccamittee should solicit views.

He currently anticipate that we will submit cur written report to you ir.
August, IEEE.

Sincerely,

r . . ~

c?bk? ShlE. P. Uilkinson
Chairman

cc: Mr. Colin S. Diver
hichael V. Hasten, Esq.
Dr. Jos.cph Hendrie ''

Dr. Howard L. Parris

.

4

%

0

f

L


